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FOI RESPONSE ISSUED – 15 November 2023 

REQUEST 

“The number of applications that the Scottish Legal Aid Board has received this  

financial year (to date) to fund judicial reviews.  

The number of the above applications that have been granted” 

OUR RESPONSE TO THE INFORMATION REQUEST UNDER THE 2002 ACT 

The number of applications that the Scottish Legal Aid Board has 

received this financial year, to date of your request (27 October 2023), 

to fund judicial reviews  

is: 259 .  

The number of these applications that have been granted, as of 14 

November 2023, is: 136 . 


